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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      - 99.29% 
Butterfly Class         - 95.00% 
Firefly Class          - 98.33% 
Dragonfly Class        - 93.23% 
 
Congratulations to Caterpillar class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 
 
Total minutes lost to lateness this 
week: 145minutes (2hrs 25mins) 

Snacks at Breaktime 

Please can we remind parents that 
children should only be having fruit or a 
cereal bar for their snack at breaktime. 
 
We are seeing children with crisps and 
chocolate. 
 
Please also remember we are a nut free 
school. 

Pick up at the end of the day 

We have noticed that some children are 
being picked up late from school on a 
regular basis.  
 
Please can parents ensure they arrive on 
time for pick up and if you are going to 
be late that the school is notified.  
 

Dates for your Diary 

6th Feb – Caterpillar Class Parent Session 9.00 – 10.00am 
6th Feb – Valentines arts and crafts after school  
14th Feb – Non-Uniform Day  
14th Feb – Yr 6 SATs meeting 6.00pm via Zoom 
19th - 23rd Feb – Half Term 
28th Feb – Dragonfly Class Parent Session 2.00 – 2.55pm 
5th March -Crucial Crew Trip (Year 6) 
5th March – Parents Evening 
6th March – Firefly Class Parent Session 9.30 – 10.30am 
7th March – Mother’s Day Gift sale (more info to follow) 
8th March – World Book Day -More details to follow 
14th March – Butterfly Class Parent Session 2.15 – 3.15pm 
14th March – Parents Evening 
15th March – Red Nose Day 
26th March – Eater Fayre and raffle (more info to follow) 
27th March – Last day of Term 
15th April – Children return to school 
6th May – Bank Holiday 
13th May - SATs week 
9Th June – Car Boot sale (more info to follow) 
27th – 31st May – Half Term 
3rd – 5th July - Residential 
19th July – Last day of Term 

Online Safety 

Next week is online safety week. During the week the children will 
learning about keeping safe online. The NSPCC has lots of great 
online safety guides for parents.  

mailto:https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-
safety/#guides 
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mailto:https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/%23guides


 

PARKER’S NEWS 

 

 2ND FEBRUARY 2024 - PAGE 2 

Booster Sessions Yr 6 

Reminder that all Yr 6 pupils are 
welcome to attend the Booster sessions 
running on Monday and Wednesday 
mornings from 8.30am  

Valentines Craft Club 

Tuesday 6th Feb at 3.20pm the Friends 
of Parkers School are holding a Craft 
Club. There is still time to sign your 
child(ren) up to this. 
 
£4 per person, forms have been sent 
home, but if you need another one 
please contact the office.  
 
Monday 5th Feb is the last day for these 
to be returned. 

Watton Hockey Club 

Watton Hockey Club are looking for new 
Junior members to join (ages 5 – 12). 
 
Training is at Watton Sports Centre on 
Thursday evenings 6.30pm – 7.30pm. 
 
Leaflets are available in reception. 

Reading 

Children in Reception, Key Stage 1 and some children in Key Stage 2 
children bring home a phonics reading book. These books should be 
read multiple times so that children become confident in reading 
them.  
 
Due to this the books will only be changed once a week. Please try to 

read with your child at least 3 times a week.  

Volunteers 

We are always looking for volunteers to help out on school trips etc. 
If anyone is interested in this and would like some more information, 
please contact the office.  
 
(We do have lots of trips coming up in the summer term) 

Wellies 

Just a reminder that children do need wellies if they would like to 
play on the field at lunchtimes. 
 
If you could please put your child’s name on them. 
 

Advertising 

With so many building projects ongoing or planned in our area, we are keen 
to develop a basic printed leaflet to promote both Caston and Parkers to 
families moving to the area. If any parents are local business owners and 
would be interested in supporting this as a marketing opportunity, please 
contact Mrs Jeffries, School Business Manager 
(sbm@dovefederation.dneat.org) by Friday 9 February. 

 

mailto:sbm@dovefederation.dneat.org
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Work from this week: 

  
 
In Caterpillar Class this week we have been 
learning about the numbers 6,7 and 8. We made 
these numbers on a tens frame and discussed the 
different ways that we could represent the 
numbers.  
 
We have also been continuing with our story The 
Something. Two girls decided to write their own 
independent sentences as part of the 
continuous provision. 
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Butterfly Class 

  
 
Firefly Class 
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Dragonfly Class 
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Stay and Play 

Come and try our Stay and Play sessions starting on Wednesday 28th February 2024. 
 
 
Please spread the word, the more the merrier. 
 
 

 


